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Staff Contacts

Honolulu Hale
530 South King Street, Rm 202
Honolulu, HI 96813

Phone: (808) 768-5002
Email: mweyer@honolulu.gov

Contact my office

honolulucitycouncil.org/
district-2-weyer

Councilmember Matt Weyer

@councilmemberweyer

Aloha Board Members and Neighbors,

Happy New Year and I hope you all had a wonderful and festive holiday season!

My staff and I were honored to be a part of the unveiling of the Darrell T. Young Community
Park held on December 18th. Although a bittersweet moment it was great to see the love
and support from those in attendance.

Thank you for your continued support of my office and staff as we look forward to another
fruitful and productive year.

Mahalo,

Matt
Linnie Pascual
Administrative Assistant
#808.768.5002
lpascual2@honolulu.gov

Ryan Kobayashi
Senior Advisor
#808.768.5037
rkobayashi3@honolulu.gov

Mokihana Maldonado
Community Liaison
#808.768.5019
m.maldonado@honolulu.gov

Kelly Anaya
Community Liaison
#808.768.5039
kelly.anaya@honolulu.gov

Letani Peltier
Policy Advisor
#808.768.5038
letani.peltier@honolulu.gov

Official unveiling of the Darrell T. Young
Community Park, December 18, 2023
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RESOURCES:

LEGISLATIVE UPDATES:

Bill 1 (2024), co-introduced by Councilmember Tyler Dos Santos-Tam and
myself, it relates to raising the age of individuals allowed to purchase herbal
cigarettes.

Since herbal cigarettes do not contain tobacco, they are not subject to the ban of
selling to individuals under 21 years of age.

This bill was introduced earlier this month and has passed first reading at
yesterday’s full council meeting.

Resolution #23-308, co-introduced with Council Vice-Chair Esther Kiaʻaina, this
measure urges the city administration to work collaboratively to prevent the
spread of invasive species. This resolution was adopted at yesterday’s full
council meeting.

Please do not hesitate to email me at mweyer@honolulu.gov or call our office at
808-768-5002 if you have any concerns or ideas about how to support and uplift
our community.

Bill 1 (2024)

Resolution 23-308 Honolulu Hale
530 South King Street,
Room 202
Honolulu, HI 96813
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